Missouri Fire Sprinkler Coalition awarded $5,000 NFPA Grant.

The Missouri Fire Sprinkler Coalition recently received notification that they had been awarded a $5,000
grant from NFPA to help create a state-wide education program concerning home fire sprinkler systems.

If the grant is accepted, the Coalition members will spend the next few months discussing the details of
putting together a pub education campaign. The goal would be to kick-off the campaign in October (fire
prevention month). The main message of the campaign will be focused on educating the fire service
and the consumer about the benefits of home fire sprinklers.



